
Mark Dean 
Attorney 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

January 15, 2021 

Debra A. Howland , Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street. Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: Docket No. IR 20-166 (Investigation into Compensation of Energy Storage Projects for Avoided 

Transmission and Distribution Costs) - Service List 

Dear Executive Director Howland: 

On behalf of New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. I request that you add the following to the 

service list in the above docket. 

Brian Callnan: callnanb@NHEC.com 

Steven Kaminski : kaminskis@nhec.com 

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, no hard copy will be filed. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

49 Fra11kli11 Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

(603) 230-9955 (direct) (603) 494-1032 (cell) 

mdean@mdeanlaw.net 


